
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 8th July 2022 

Summer Concert 
 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 

As advertised in the Buzz, we are delighted to announce that we will be presenting a fun summer concert 
of music and songs. Each class will be performing a song, and some of our musicians will be showcasing 
what they have learnt with their music teachers.   
 
The performance will take place on the inner school field on Monday 18th July at 1.30pm – 2.40pm.   
 

Entrance is via the back gate on the school field (gates open at 1.15pm) and is priced at £2 per person 
(under 5s go free). Please pay on the gate (cash only) and you are advised to bring your own chairs and 
blankets.  
 
(In the case of inclement weather, the performance will take place in the marquee on the far field.) 
 
Some classes will be asked to provide their own costumes; your child’s class teacher will email you 
separately about this. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 740285 or 
office@brighstoneprimary.org.uk  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Lennon 
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